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The Fiona and John Mallard Trust for Physics and Engineering in Medicine 

TRAVEL AWARD 

 

The trustees are pleased to announce a new travel award to 
commemorate the contribution that Professor John Mallard made to 
Medical Physics and Bioengineering. The award will cover the 
registration fee, accommodation, and travel costs to allow an early 
career research to attend an international congress organised by IPEM, 
EFOMP, IOMP or IUPESM.  

 

Applications are invited for researchers wishing to present their work at: 

• IPEM’s Science, Technology and Engineering Forum in London from 9th to 10th 
October, 2024 

• EFOMP’s European Congress of Medical Physics, Munich, 11-14 September 2024 

Criteria for award: 

• The applicant should be at early stage in their career. 
• They should be actively engaged in research in medical physics/bioengineering in a 

UK department. 
• The applicant should be presenting a paper on their research at the meeting. 

Applications can be made before acceptance of the paper has been confirmed but 
the award will only be confirmed once the paper has been accepted. 

Applications from any relevant UK institution will be welcome. 

The trustees’ decision on the acceptability of an application will be final. 

Notes 

Application can be made for: 

*Second class rail fare and economy flights. Taxi fares will not normally be 
reimbursed. 

** Reasonable accommodation costs, such as that negotiated by the conference 
organisers, will be met, but not the cost of meals. 

If there are no applicants in a given year, or if the applications received are not of 
adequate quality the funds will be carried forward with the possibility of awarding 
more than one travel award (subject to availability of funds) in subsequent years. 

 


